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Dear Commissioners,

Please find a video of the proposed development site from my approved PDA on
Wombramurra Station.

It indicates the close proximity of the transfer track and the visual impact the project will
have. I was unable to attach this file to my submission so please include this in my
submission.

Kinds Regards,

William Sylvester
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